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	This news alert contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.

Please complete the 2023 Pharmacy Pressures Survey 
Community pharmacy owners and team members are reminded to share their experiences in the 2023 Pharmacy Pressures Survey as soon as possible.

Pharmacies across England are facing unprecedented financial and operational challenges and raising this with Government and the NHS remains PSNC’s top priority. If pharmacy owners and team members can spare just a few minutes, completing this survey would really help us in our efforts to get policymakers to take action to mitigate those pressures. 

We will use the survey results in our negotiations, in our conversations with MPs, Ministers and in national media work as part of the joint #saveourpharmacies campaign. But we need as many people as possible to take the survey to give maximum credibility to the results. 

Please click below to complete the relevant survey: 
1. Survey of pharmacy business owners/head office representatives 
1. Survey of pharmacy team members 

If it would be useful to have sight of the survey questions in advance, you can download a copy from this webpage: Learn more about the survey. 

Thank you to anyone who has already responded to the survey; we very much appreciate your support at this difficult time. 
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